
Drone flying at Port of Frederikshavn 

 

It is prohibited to fly a drone at the area of Port of 

Frederikshavn – regardless of the purpose – without 

previous permission from Port Control. 

 

It is also prohibited to fly a drone outside the port’s area to 

photograph/make video footage of the area of Port of 

Frederikshavn, without previous permission from Port 

Control. 

Port Control can be contacted on portcontrol@pof.dk or 

96204718. 

 

Permission for drone flying at Port of Frederikshavn is 

given only as a one-time permission. Permission must 

therefore be applied for each time drone flying is desired. 

 

It is totally prohibited to fly within the marked areas on 

the map. Exemption will not be granted to fly with drone 

in these areas at Port of Frederikshavn.  

Read more about drone flying at  

Port of Frederikshavn on www.pof.dk 

 

 
 

http://www.pof.dk/

